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1 November 2013 
 

Dear John 
 
Concerns regarding mapping systems  
 
It has come to the attention of the Audit and Governance Committee that the Highways 
Service is in the process of procuring a GIS mapping system.  
 
As I believe there are a number of different systems for mapping in use across the 
county, can you provide us with some assurance that any system introduced will seek to 
replace or consolidate existing systems, rather than perpetuate the number of systems? 
In addition, will steps be taken to resolve the differences between data held in the various 
systems? 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Nicholas Harrison     
Chairman, Audit & Governance Committee  
 
 
Cc: Chairman of Environment & Transport Select Committee 
 
Contact: 
Cheryl Hardman, Regulatory Committee Manager 
020 8541 9075  
cherylh@surreycc.gov.uk 
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